
WE HAVE A DREAM: A WORLD WITHOUT RACISM 


JUNE, 2024 - What Can We Do to Encourage People to Vote? 
We began with a two prayers.


We recognized our meeting was on Juneteenth and discussed the work we still have to do.


Considering the low turnout in the primaries we discussed getting out the voters for the 
imminent elections and pointing out differences in candidates. Using the gospel as a guide we 
want to identify candidates who support equitable treatment of the poor and peoples of color. 


Our guest, Mayor Robert Croslin of Hyattsville, shared his guidance on ways to accomplish 
such goals as encouraging people to vote and identifying issues and candidates compatible 
with our group’s mission. We discussed ways to support them and participants volunteered for 
a sub-committee to flush out an action plan.


We congratulated South Baltimore Community Land Trust (SBCLT) on their civil rights 
complaint with the EPA on behalf of those suffering from pollution from the trash incinerator.


We closed with a prayer.


